
 

 
STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: February 20, 2024 

MEETING TYPE: Atwell Public Library Advisory Board 

SUBMITTED BY: Olivia Daniels, Librarian 

AGENDA CAPTION: Discuss and consider recommendations for a new recreation 
center and library building.  

 

Background Information 

The building project for the new Hutchins City Hall is slated for completion in 2025. City administrators 
are openly discussing the possibility of a new library and recreation center as a future city project. As a 
library board member with insights into our current library facilities, the board is being asked for their 
input on recommendations and opinion on a new building.  

Budget Implications 

N/A 

Operational Impact 

N/A 

Legal Review 

N/A 

Staff Recommendation  

Staff recommends an open discussion of ideas and recommendations about preliminary plans for a 
recreation and library center that would be beneficial to the library and citizens.  

Supporting Documentation and Attachments 

N/A 


